
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC MEETING 

Bucks Bar Road Bridge Replacement Project 
 

Monday, July 9, 2018 
6:00 to 7:00 p.m. 

Pioneer Park Community Center 
6740 Fairplay Road, Somerset, CA  95684 

 
WHAT IS BEING PROPOSED 
The El Dorado County Department of Transportation (DOT) is preparing an Environmental Impact 
Report (EIR) for the Bucks Bar Road at North Cosumnes River – Bridge Replacement Project. DOT is 
soliciting the view of interested persons and agencies on the scope and content of the information 
to be included in the EIR.  
 

WHY YOU SHOULD ATTEND 
Residents, business owners, and commuters are invited to attend to obtain updated information on 
the proposed project and to provide input on the upcoming EIR. County staff will be available to 
answer questions. 
 

 
 

 
SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS  
Individuals who require special accommodations to attend the public meeting should contact Donna Keeler at (530) 
621-3829. 

 
CONTACT 
For more information regarding this proposed project, please contact Donna Keeler at 530-621-3829 or 
donna.keeler@edcgov.us 

 

El Dorado County Community Development Agency 
Department of Transportation 

 

 

Bridge Location 

North Fork 

Cosumnes 

River 


